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Dear Sir,

I would like to register my concern that the proposal for new houses will adversely affect our whole area of
Painswick, mainly due to the poor access.

Traffic is already an issue here on Vicarage Street where we live with inconsiderate parking, speeding and
too large vehicles trying to pass down the narrow roads. The proposal as it stands would only increase
traffic passing along Vicarage Street.

I am also concerned about access for emergency vehicles which is very restricted at the best of times, as an
ex firefighter my husband often points out times when Vicarage Street would be impassable to larger
emergency vehicles due to poor parking. Any increase in vehicles flow/parking should be avoided.

Turning right onto the A46 is already quite dangerous from the blind junction at the top of Washwell. This
junction would necessarily have an increased traffic flow if the houses were built as per the proposal. If
traffic funnelled through the village the tight/blind corners could become even worse bottlenecks.

If the proposed houses could turn onto the A46 without using Lower Washwell a new access road would
have to be made from the A46, this in itself could also be a problem for traffic flow.

Yours faithfully,
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